
 

Dear Third Grade Students and Families,  

 
 

Summer has arrived.  While 2nd grade memories are fresh in 
our minds, I’d like to take this opportunity to welcome you to 3rd 
grade.  I’m Mr. Rotunno and I will be your child’s teacher for the 
2019-2020 school year. 

Third grade will be a challenging, yet rewarding experience. 
Some of the special activities planned for you are engaging science 
experiments, reading and writing projects, learning about many 
countries and continents, and fun math activities. 

Have you read any good books lately? Please bring a chapter 
book that you are looking forward to reading with you on the first 
day of school.  

A supply list is available on the Three Village Parent Portal for 
your convenience. Please have all supplies in the first week of 
school. Please do not purchase a school bag with wheels. They tend 
to be a safety hazard around the bus circle.  

I anticipate a very exciting, productive, and enriching year 
with you. Enjoy your summer. I will see you in September! 

 
Sincerely,  
 

 

Mr. Rotunno 

 

 


